
Weekly Green Tip 

Dear Team, 

As part of our commitment to fostering a sustainable workplace, we want to share a weekly tip 

that encourages environmental responsibility. 

This Week's Tip: Consider using reusable bags for your groceries. Not only does it reduce 

plastic waste, but it also supports eco-friendly practices. 

Let's make a conscious effort this week to be more mindful of our environmental footprint. Small 

changes can lead to significant impacts! 

Thank you for being a part of our green initiative. 

Best regards, 

Your Sustainability Team 


